
 

Quo Vadis OP: Follow-up 

Luxembourg,  26th September 2017 

 

After the summer, USF-Luxembourg believes it's time to sum up: 

 Building : 

 A decision to moves 140 colleagues from FISR to MER was taken.  Since our colleagues 

from HR left for AMC and others colleagues from IT will move to DIGIT, many offices will 

be available. We touched upon the subject last 17th March during our meeting with Mr. 

Strohmeier. Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg jumps on the opportunity to reiterate its 

complete opposition to Open Space offices.   

 For the MER building, the situation changed. It looks like the move is postponed and so far 

no call for proposal is scheduled. We appreciated the commitment of the management in this 

regard. In its 21th September issue, the Essentiel mentions the future "quartier de la Gare" 

and the quoted date is 2020…  

 OP future 

 Upon request of the Comité de direction,  the Commission decided to prolong M. Strohmeier 's 

mandate until end 2018.  

 This will allow the implementation of the strategic objectives adopted by the said Comité de 

direction through a re-shuffle that will happen 1Q 2018.  

Consequently, the Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg : 

 Takes note of the results obtained by the association of staff to the decisions concerning the 

evolution of the OP via different means, amongst which the "Open Door" which met a real 

success.  

 Invites the Direction to communicate clearly on the possible impact of the reorganisation and 

requests the creation of a support committee  in order to find the solution best adapted to our 

colleagues. 

Union Syndicale Fédérale Luxembourg is listening to you and will continue to inform you. 
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